
 

 

EAA Chapter 958 San Marcos, TX                  Mar 2022 Issue 
Where every day is a good flying day!  
 

EAA Chapter 958 Meeting Saturday 
 Mar 19, 1030 AM at the San Marcos 
Airport Admin Building; 4400 Texas 

Highway 21 
The building is the lone building along the highway, just north of runway 13. 

Speaker: Stacey Batch, who is the director of operations at the San Marcos 
airport.  She’ll update us on current and new events around the airport. 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
From Rick Cooper: I wanted to see if there was any interest in attending another EAA 
meeting, visiting a local museum, or any other activity that we might count as a monthly 
meeting.  We could carpool, or meet at the location.  If you have a preference or can 
suggest an activity or want to give a talk at the regular meeting, please contact Rick 
Cooper at the address below in the list of Chapter Officers. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President – See minutes of last meeting below 

Guy Bowen – Vice President -  guy.bowen@c-fan.com 

Chris Davis – Treasurer - davisdude32@yahoo.com 

Russell Ross – Secretary – rhross44@yahoo.com 



David Falleur – Young Eagles Coordinator - davef3500@gmail.com 

Angel Gonzales – Young Eagles Co-Coordinator - a.g.737.747@gmail.com 

Rick Cooper – Programs coordinator – cooperrl@hotmail.com 

Grant Lannon – Newsletter Editor – rlannon@austin.rr.com 

Clell Bond – Past Vice President - cbond8@austin.rr.com 

Stan Timmerman – Web Editor - bearhawkpatrol@gmail.com 

Steve Dixson --  Technical Counselor – 6dranch@gvec.com 

____________________________________________________________ 

Note: VMC Club meets 6:30 PM KBAZ Administration building 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. Contact Terry Ross at: tkedpcross@gmail.com 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

KHYI INSTRUMENT METEOROLOGICAL CLUB 
 

IMC meetings are held the third Thursday of each month at the KHYI admin 
Building. 

 
Follow their Facebook page for more information or email Gary White to be 
added to the newsletter. 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Minutes of February Meeting 
EAA Chapter 958 Officers and General Meeting of February 19, 2022 

The chapter Officers meeting was convened with the following members present: 

 Guy Bowen – Vice President 

 Chris Davis – Treasurer 

 Russell Ross – Secretary 

 David Falleur – Young Eagles Coordinator 

 Angel Gonzales – Young Eagles Co-Coordinator 

 Rick Cooper – Programs coordinator 

Grant Lannon – Newsletter Editor 

Clell Bond – Past Vice President 

The options concerning the need for a president were discussed with a plan to ask membership to 
volunteer to rotate meeting leaders considering the programs and newsletter and other 
responsibilities were going to be managed by other chapter officers and no member had stepped up 



to volunteer for the president position. It was also decided that the chapter would permanently meet 
at the KHYI Administration building and hold special events such as the Young Eagles at the CAF 
hangar. It was also noted that the chapter has an accumulation of donated equipment and supplies 
that the chapter can sell for additional revenues. 

At the regular meeting, attending members approved the proposals of the officers and The January 
and February EAA Chapter videos were presented by Rick Cooper. 

Respectfully submitted, 

RH Ross, Secretary 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Young Eagles Update 
Just a reminder that our next Young Eagles rally will be held on Saturday, March 26 at the CAF 
hangar.  The first group of flights will start at 10 am.  The other time slots are 10:45, 11:30, and 12:15. 
We have 9 kids registered so far. We have 4 pilots signed up.  Thank you Peggy, Grant, Larry, and 
Bill. 
 
We will need ground volunteers for safety. It would be great if we could have an aircraft for display 
and a volunteer to oversee it. 
 
Angel, I hope you can bring your flight simulator. 
 
Thanks, 
Dave Falleur, Co-coordinator 
EAA Young Eagles 
512-393-9178; davef3500@gmail.com 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                                                            

 



 

The EAA Chapter 187 is inviting central Texas EAA chapter members to come to the Georgetown 
airport April  8, 9, 10 and experience the Golden Age of Aviation in a ride on the EAA Ford Tri-motor. 
This particular aircraft flew it's first flight on December 1, 1928. Thru it's life it has served many 
companies and owners. It is not owned by the Liberty Aviation Museum in Port Clinton, Ohio. It is 
leased to the EAA and it will be conducting a Spring tour this year with one stop being in Georgetown, 
Texas. This aircraft has been restored to original. The rides are $70 in advance, $75 walk up, and 
$50 per child under 17. 
For reservations and more info, contact the EAA at 1-877-952-5395 or to the web at 
FLYTHEFORD.org. 
Or you can contact me as the Marketing Coordinator for this event. 
  
David Hayek 
cell 832-466-4480 
email  Dhayek1969@aol.com 
  
We are also looking for sponsorships to help keep the Tri-motor flying. There are several levels of 
sponsorships. With these free rides are offered to the sponsor. 
  
I would appreciate the recipient of this email to forward to your chapter members. 
  
This will be a fun event and all are invited to come fly in the Ford. You do not need to be an EAA 
member. 
                       
 


